From: Debbie

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB978 anti-2A bill VOTE NO
Date: Friday, March 29, 2019 8:14:33 PM

Dear Committee Chair and members of the Senate Rules,

| encourage you to Vote NO on SB978 anti-2A bill because it is unconstitutional for both federal and state
constitutions. You don't have the right to leave the citizens of Oregon without a way to protect ourselves, should
the need arise. You cannot take our rights away. We have the right to protect our families, homes, businesses,
livestock, valuables,

land etc. The fact that this is even an issue is not even comprehensible. Because of the few who have abused the

privilege of gun ownership, does not give any of you the right to take away the rights of any of the hundreds of
thousands of law abiding gun owners in this state. We will not accept the abuse to the constitutions and our rights.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this Bill.

Deborah Swenson

P O Box 225 Tangent, OR 97389


mailto:coconuts@peak.org
mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

